
 

 

Inspections conducted 10 days apart with driver operating on a class C in a class A CDL required vehicle. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

These two inspections were conducted 24 hours apart the inspector stated it was apparent the 

violations had been present for an extended period of time. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



Inspection 7/10/24 (2 pages violations), inspections about 1 month apart and drastically different 

results.  Both inspections were marked as level II inspections. 

 



 

Inspection 6/4/2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Inspections 17 days apart same vehicle very different results.  Both inspections marked as level II 

inspections. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Should not have been issued a CVSA decal 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 


